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Ofsted: Parent View  
It is now over four years since we were inspected by Ofsted and we anticipate that 
we will be receiving an inspection sometime in 2025. The inspection format         
includes the opportunity for parents to complete an online survey (it takes about two 
minutes to complete). We are very grateful for all the kind words that many of you 
regularly give to both the staff and myself and hope that the feedback given to     
Ofsted can be equally as positive. 
The survey “Parent View” stays current for the academic year so all those          
completed will give a context for the inspection in our lead up…..I will be asking 
you to do it again in the Autumn term!!!!!!! 
At the last inspection the lead inspector said “it is rare to see how much the        
parents love their school”. We want to show them that love again! 
 
We hope that we can show how involved our parents are with the school by 
having a large number of surveys being completed before the end of this term. 
If you can support the school: 
 Google Parent View or go to  parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 
 Click on “Give your views now” 
 Then follow the instructions 
 You will need to register and give an email address. This stops multiple         

entries! 
 
Many Thanks 



 

What begins with W, ends in d and is the highlight of the academic 
year every two years????? 
Save the date  
Thursday 11th July. Scream if you want to go faster !!!!!! 
More details to follow but pupils will only be eligible to go if their 
attendance has been appropriate for the summer term. 

Date for your Diary   Act for Autism 
We have been informed that Coventry and Warwickshire Integrated Care System will 
be hosting a free conference in Nuneaton on the 9th November around autism. The 
conference is for professionals, parents and carers of autistic children and anybody 
wanting to better understand autism. 
They are very keen for those interested to save the date. 
9th November 9:45am to 4:00pm. More details to follow. 

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 

Monday 13th May –Thursday 16th 
May 

Year Six SATs. All children must be in 
school 

Monday 27th May—Friday 31st May 
(inclusive) 

Half Term Break 

Tuesday 4th June-Friday 7th June Year Six go to Paris 

Friday 28th June INSET Day. School closed for pupils 

Thursday 11th July W…….d  P..k 

Friday 19th July Last day of the school year 

Monday 2nd September INSET Day. School closed for pupils 

Tuesday 3rd September School open. Beginning of the Autumn Term 

Dates for your Diary 

Please remember school is closed next Monday (6th May) for May Bank Holiday.  
Enjoy! 

Saturday Clubs 
If your child is fortunate enough to be          
allocated a Saturday Club place, please ensure 
they attend. 

 
 
 
 
 
Year Four pupils have completed a three week     
programme and are now qualified to sail a dingy    
independently.  


